Thinking About Spring Cleaning?

WAIT!

Before you get rid of all your unwanted items,
please consider this:

Beginning Monday, March 23,
Essex School will be accepting donations of
gently-used items* for its 2nd Annual

ESSEX SPRING GARAGE SALE!

(To be held on Saturday, April 18, 2015, 9:00am-1:00pm
in the school gym, so mark your calendars and join us then!)

1. We will be accepting donations of gently-used
childrens clothing, small household items, toys & books.
2. Everything MUST be clean and be in good condition.
3. No furniture or large items. No adult clothing.
No carseats, please.
4. Drop off items in clearly-labelled bags marked “Essex
Garage Sale” in the Lost & Found Room next to the gym.

*Please be considerate of the above criteria as this is a
100% volunteer-run fundraising event.
We need your help to ensure a successful fundraising event for all our kids!

Any questions, please email Samarra at:
info@samarrakhaja.com

Thank you in advance for your generous donations,
The Essex Fundraising Committee



